

Embarq 902 Wasco Street Hood River, OR 97031 EMBARQ.com

Ms. Carol Washburn
Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation
Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: UT-060012 Order Implementing Mandatory Thousands-Block Number Pooling in

the 509 and 360 Number Plan Area

Dear Ms Washburn:

Embarq is unable to complete the number block donations by June 29, 2007 as outlined in the Commission's order in Docket No UT-060012 due to issues with contaminated blocks of numbers. Embarq is respectfully requesting an extension of time to July 6, 2007 to complete the donation of number blocks. Embarq has notified the Neustar Pooling Administrator of the delay.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please call Barb Young at 541-387-9850 or email her at <u>barbara.c.young@embarq.com</u>.

Sincerely,

Barbara Young

cc: Rebecca Beaton